
   
GOVERNOR’S COMMISSION TO PREVENT INTIMATE PARTNER AND 

GENDER-BASED VIOLENCE  
 
Courtesy Notice: 
 
 
This notice is a courtesy to inform the public that a quorum of the Governor’s Commission to 
Prevent Intimate Partner and Gender-Based Violence members may attend a strategic planning 
session on July 18, 2025, at 9:00 AM at the Flinn Foundation located at 1802 N Central Ave, 
Phoenix, AZ 85004. The Commission will not discuss, propose, or take legal action at this 
invite-only event. 
 
 
 
Dated this 6th day of June 2025. 

Governor’s Office of Youth, Faith and Family 
1700 West Washington Street, Suite 230 

Phoenix, Arizona 85007 


